ECASA News

——

¥ al'.

-

-
AT May2020

Giving Tuesday Now

Today is Giving Tuesday Now and we know that one of the primary reasons people give to
SFCASA is because they know an advocate like yourself and want to support you. You can
help by sharing these facebook and LinkedIn posts with your networks.

We are Inspired by Youl!

Every day, we hear about how you are
supporting your youth in creative and
meaningful ways. As we continue to shelter
in place, we want to encourage you to keep
up the great work. Check in with your Case
Supervisor if you have any questions!

Here are some ways you can continue to
advocate.

e Send your youth a care package with
financial support from SFCASA's
Sunshine Fund.

¢ Access our COVID-19 Resource
Guide that is updated on a daily basis
and includes resources to support
basic needs such as food and health
to fun and engaging activities like
virtual classes and dance parties!

e Check in with your youth about their
current technology set-up and if it
supports their distance learning and
community connection needs.

Financial Support
COVID-19 Resource Guide
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OpEd in Mercury News

Check out our OpEd in The Mercury News
and East Bay Times today!

Updated Court Report Template

We are excited to share that as of last
week, we have resumed our court e-filing
process! We have also updated our CASA
Court Report Template and Advocate Link
(AL) to reflect some adjustments to our
Advocacy Areas. Our goal is to better reflect
the experience of our young people with the
court.

Court Report Template



https://www.facebook.com/228226935433/posts/10163812683865434/
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6662416401439039488
http://www.sfcasa.org/financial-support
http://www.sfcasa.org/covid/#resources
https://www.mercurynews.com/2020/05/05/opinion-dont-let-pandemic-evolve-into-a-child-abuse-pandemic/
http://www.sfcasa.org/essential-casa-documents

We Want to Hear from You!

In the next week you will receive an
important advocacy update from SFCASA
Executive Director Renee Espinoza as well
as an opportunity to complete a survey
about your advocacy experience during
shelter in place. We look forward to your
input and feedback.

Check out our Website!

Check out our updated Advocacy Strategies
and Continuing Education pages to continue
learning about different strategies to support
your youth. We continue to update our
website to make it easier for you to navigate
S0 you can spend more time learning!

Advocacy Strategies

Continuing Education



http://www.sfcasa.org/core
http://www.sfcasa.org/continuing-education
https://www.facebook.com/sfcasa
https://twitter.com/sfcasa

